
HISD’s Fonwood Early Childhood Center in North Forest Offering Open Enrollment at Community Event

Accepting 4-year-old children for pre-kindergarten

The Houston Independent School District’s new Fonwood Early Childhood Center will be offering open enrollment for children in the North Forest community at the free community event on July 13.  The enrollment event will be held at the Northeast Multi-Service Center, 9720 Spaulding.

This early childhood center will accept 4-year-old children for pre-kindergarten and offer a bilingual program. This free event will give families the opportunity to meet Fonwood’s administrators, teachers and staff.  There will also be games, music, food and prizes.

What:             Family event and open enrollment for HISD’s Fonwood Early Childhood Center 
Who:               Fonwood ECC administrators, teachers, staff and community members

When:             Saturday, July 13, 2013 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Where:           Northeast Multi-Service Center, 9720 Spaulding 

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 276 schools and more than 203,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 27,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD website at www.houstonisd.org.
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